
CITY OF FAIRBURN  

INVITATION FOR BID 

IFB # 20-008 – CORA ROBINSON PARK IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

November 4, 2020 

 

The City of Fairburn will accept sealed bids from qualified Contractors for furnishing all labor, 

equipment, and materials necessary to complete the CORA ROBINSON PARK 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT #20-008. The work includes the installation of a pavilion with 

brick piers on a concrete pad, steel fencing, an asphalt parking lot, and accessible sidewalk. The 

work also includes related grading, clearing and removal of trees and landscaping. The bid also 

contains an add alternate. Across the street from the park, there is a triangular shaped, city owned 

parcel that is envisioned to be a small plaza. The proposed improvements include pedestrian 

walkways, a plaza area with a fountain, a small pavilion with brick piers on a concrete pad, seat 

walls and benches, hardscaping, new trees and landscaping. All work must be completed within 

one hundred and twenty (120) calendar days of the Notice to Proceed with Construction (NTP). 

 

Bids will be received at the City of Fairburn at City Hall, 56 Malone Street, Fairburn, Georgia 

30213 (phone: 770-964-2244) until 3:00 PM, Thursday, December 3rd, 2020, at which time 

the bids will be opened and read aloud. However, the bid opening will not be done in person, it 

will be done via teleconference. The call-in number is: +1 (605) 475-4022. The Access Code is: 

507-837. No bid may be modified, withdrawn, or canceled for a period of 60 days after time 

designated for receipt of Bids or until notified by Owner, whichever is sooner. The City reserves 

the right to reject any and all bids and to waive irregularities, technicalities, and informalities. 

 

Contact Ms. Marceia Lindley at 770-964-2244 (ext. 305) to order bid packages. Questions of a 

technical nature should be submitted in writing to the City of Fairburn via electronic mail, 

attention Lester Thompson: lthompson@fairburn.com.     
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